
 

 

COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE (CAC) 
MEMBER RECRUITMENT INFORMATION 

 
Sonoma Clean Power (SCP) is the default electricity provider for Sonoma and Mendocino counties, 
providing clean energy at competitive rates and promoting local solutions to climate change.  SCP 
has been serving Sonoma County customers since May 2014, and began serving Mendocino 
County in June 2017.  SCP is a not-for-profit public agency, independently run by the participating 
cities of Cloverdale, Cotati, Fort Bragg, Petaluma, Point Arena, Rohnert Park, Santa Rosa, 
Sebastopol, Sonoma, Willits, Windsor, and the counties of Sonoma and Mendocino.  SCP is 
governed by our Board of Directors (“Board”) which consists of local elected representatives from 
the participating counties and cities.  The Community Advisory Committee, or CAC, is charged 
with reviewing SCP’s programs, budget and rates, and advising the Board on planning and 
business issues. The CAC is comprised of between 7 and 11 volunteers, appointed by the SCP 
Board.  The committee meets 6 to 10 times per year and terms last for 4-years.   
 

August 30, 2019  Committee openings posted, accepting applications. 
November 1, 2019 EXTENDED deadline for accepting applications.  Applications will be 

reviewed by an ad hoc committee of the Board. 
October-November 2019 The Ad Hoc Committee appointed by our Board will hold interviews 

with potential candidates. 
December 5, 2019 Board of Directors votes to approve recommended committee 

members. 
January 2020 Introduction and swearing in of new CAC members at Board 

meeting. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the application or process, please contact Stephanie 
Reynolds, Director of Internal Operations Manager, at 707-978-3467 or via email at 
sreynolds@sonomacleanpower.org 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you! 
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